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Asked by Ms Nicole Lawder MLA on 8 November 2022: Mr Jim Corrigan took on notice the following 
question(s): 
 
Reference: Hansard uncorrected proof transcript 8 November 2022 PAGE 108. 
 
In relation to:  
 
MS LAWDER: And we have spoken in this place before about maintenance and cleaning out of GPTs, 
for example, but with regard specifically to Lake Tuggeranong, the floating wetlands, are TCCS now 
responsible for the floating wetlands? 
 
Mr Corrigan: Not to my–I will just look to my colleagues. 
 
MS LAWDER: Which is what Minister Rattenbury told me yesterday in the water hearing; is that 
correct? 
 
Mr Corrigan: Sorry, so again, I will take that on notice just to check it, to clarify that. 
 
CHRIS STEEL MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 
I am advised that the floating wetlands remain the responsibility of the Environment, Planning and 
Sustainable Development Directorate (EPSDD). The floating wetlands which were implemented as a 
trial by EPSDD in March 2021 in consultation with Transport Canberra and City Services (TCCS). 
 
A decision is yet to be made by EPSDD about the handover of the assets to TCCS for ongoing 
ownership and management.  
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